
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE   

 
Notice of decision of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency of the City of Middletown, 

Connecticut, at its Special Meeting held on Wednesday, June 1, 2011.  

 

1.   Determined that no permit was required for an application for the creation of two new building lots 

served by city water & sewer systems with interior lot driveways within the upland review area 

located at 643 Atkins Street as long as the Zoning and Wetland Enforcement Officer monitors 

erosion and sediment controls.  Applicant/agent Tracey A. Wilson  11-05 

        

    Joseph Carta 

    Chairman 

 

________________________ 
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The above legal notice to appear in the Hartford Courant ONCE. 
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